announcement board at City Hall. The form will be downloadable from the EDC website and available with the
City Secretary. Ray Ver Hey has contacted a gentleman regarding finishing out the ceiling and duct work in the
community center, but has not heard back from him yet.

Open Forum
Mayor Serrato asked if the community center was a Red Cross center. The answer is ves, it is. He said it would

have been helpful during the snowstorm to have a place for the citizens. He also stated that he would like to have
a townhall type meeting, similar to the one GeoJan Wright Hunter did when she was Mayor, to be held in the near
future. He would like input from the citizens. He also would like the EDC to have nameplates for our meetings.
Lastly, if we hear anything regarding when the yellow concrete posts will be taken down to please let him know
so he can advise the Family Dollar (they are asking him). Micah Wolfe and Jim Beggerly both stated that this is
between the private land owner and the business, but if we hear anything, we will advise the Mayor’s office.

Adjourn Meeting
A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Micah Wolfe with a 2* from Greg Malkoch. Six (6) for and none
(0) opposed. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m.
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